
 
 

The Wattle
 
                       A newsletter for Pennant Hills Women Bowlers
 
   Latest news from the Ladies Club
 

      
 
Welcome ladies to the May 2020 edition of 
strange times. Yes the Mozzie is back again although has spent some time in self isolation.......
 
Wattle we possibly be able to discuss in this edition I hear you ask. More like 
celebrate!!! 
Yes, thanks to guidelines issued by Bowls Australia & with the agreement of Seven Hills RSL, the 
greens are available for practice/roll ups on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 10.00am 
Fridays & Saturdays 12.00pm – 2.00pm.
Members may roll up on any of the 4 days but 
Margaret Hegarty on 0438 896 555
Kel Sullivan for Fridays on 0427 240 161 
Ken Byatt for Saturdays on 0411 878 630 
Cost is $5.00 
Please bring your own mat & jack.
 
Many of us have already taken advantage of this great opportunity. Good to hear the laughter on 
the greens again but please do remember the social distancing rules.
 
Now I will share with you my way of avoiding the Corona Virus. I have had quite a few friends who 
have done the same.... 
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Welcome ladies to the May 2020 edition of The Wattle. I hope you are all keeping well in these 
strange times. Yes the Mozzie is back again although has spent some time in self isolation.......
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o guidelines issued by Bowls Australia & with the agreement of Seven Hills RSL, the 
greens are available for practice/roll ups on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 10.00am 

2.00pm. 
Members may roll up on any of the 4 days but MUST book a timeslot as follows:

0438 896 555 for Tuesdays & Thursdays by 5.00pm on the day prior. 
0427 240 161 by 10.00am on the day. 
0411 878 630 by 10.00am on the day. 

Please bring your own mat & jack. 
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the greens again but please do remember the social distancing rules. 
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I hope you are all keeping well in these 
strange times. Yes the Mozzie is back again although has spent some time in self isolation....... 

Wattle we 

o guidelines issued by Bowls Australia & with the agreement of Seven Hills RSL, the 
greens are available for practice/roll ups on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 10.00am – 12.00pm & 

book a timeslot as follows: 
for Tuesdays & Thursdays by 5.00pm on the day prior.  

Many of us have already taken advantage of this great opportunity. Good to hear the laughter on 

will share with you my way of avoiding the Corona Virus. I have had quite a few friends who 

 



 
 
Important Announcement – Membership Fees
 
WBNSW have advised that ‘they will not be sending out annual returns or affili
invoices until such time as clubs are open again’.
Following along the same lines, PHWBC will not be issuing membership fee letters at the 
moment.  We will wait and see what WBNSW invoice us for and hopefully, adjust our fees 
accordingly. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
As mentioned in President Margaret’s letter to all our members
 
Presidents Day was due on 30 June 2020 & it has been decided that this will be held later in the 
year in a less formal manner. 
 
Our signature Event – The Wattle Carnival
currently in doubt & a decision will be made on that by the end of May.
 
 
 
 
 

 
As we have been missing out on celebrating some significant birthdays for some of our ladies, the 
committee plans to organise a special birthday lunch after bowls one day & we can once again 
party together. (This time we actually do have an excuse)!!!
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Some funnies for you to enjoy. 
 

    
 

 
 

 



  
 
 

 
 
Well that’s it for now. Hope you enjoyed the jokes. At least we had some welcoming news. Keep 
well & obey our new restrictions. That way we may all be back together again soon. 
 
 
 
 

Thanks again to our sponsors listed below. 
 

Cheers, Karen     

 


